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Dear Mrs Warren, 

ERVICE 
ROSE BAY LOCAL AREA► COMMAND 

Rose Day 

1 Wunulla Road 
Point Piper NSW 2029 

Tel: 93628399/ 44399 
Fax: 9:3626311/ 44311 

Our ref; 

Your ref: Letter of 7th Inst. 

RE YOUR LETTER OF THE 7TH DECEMBER. 1999 

I have received your letter of the 7th December, 1999. As Crime Manager, I can assure you that your enquiry Is now being attended to and that as of this date, It Is the collation of many documents and enquiries from the various police units that is causing any delay. 
It has now been brought to my attention and as soon as the various enquiries are completed you will be notified immediately. 
I can be contacted on the above phone numbers and, if you could provide me with a contact number for yourself, I undertake to keep you regularly informed of the progress of the enquiry. 

Yours faithfully, 

W J BROWN 
Crime Manager. 
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